
July 9, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M150707  
 
  
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius 
    Executive Director for Operations  
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – INFORMATION BRIEFING ON 

INSPECTIONS, TESTS, ANALYSES, AND ACCEPTANCE 
CRITERIA (ITAAC), 9:00 A.M., TUESDAY, JULY 7, 2015, 
COMMISSIONERS’ CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT 
NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC 
ATTENDANCE) 

 
The Commission was briefed by an external panel and a panel of NRC staff on Inspections, 
Tests, Analyses, and Acceptance Criteria (ITAAC), including industry and staff activities related 
to completing ITAAC, conducting ITAAC inspections, and verification of ITAAC completion. The 
external panel included Alan Torres, General Manager of Nuclear Construction, South Carolina 
Electric & Gas Company; and Mark Rauckhorst, Vice President of Construction, Vogtle Units 3 
and 4, Southern Nuclear Operating Co., Inc. 
 
There were no requirements identified for staff action. 
 
cc:   Chairman Burns  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OIG 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 


